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REMCo has finalized plans for the NCLA conference 2007. We are having our 
luncheon with Jaki Shelton Green as guest speaker. We are also having an 
information session with the Government Documents section.  
 
The student writing committee has selected Ms Knynita Stringer-Stanback as the 
winner of the 1st REMCo Student Writing Award. The summer 2007 issue of the 
REMCo newsletter has been published and in the mail. 
 
REMCo is also asking for nominations for the Roadbuilder award. The Elections 
committee is seeking candidates for Chair-Elect, Secretary/Treasurer, and Two 
Directors.  


